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of 

ENVIRONMENTAL ANALYSIS 
 

Department of Commerce 
 

 
 
Rule No.: Chapters Comm 5 and 18 

  
Relating to: Licensing of Elevator Contractors and Installers 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Department has considered the environmental impact of the 
proposed rules.  In accordance with chapter Comm 1, the proposed rules are a Type III action.  
A Type III action normally does not have the potential to cause significant environmental 
effects and normally does not involve unresolved conflicts in the use of available resources.  
The Department has reviewed these rules and finds no reason to believe that any unusual 
conditions exist.  At this time, the Department has issued this notice to serve as a finding of no 
significant impact. 
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